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O B A V I J E S T  

CESTOVNE MOTO UTRKE (ROAD RACING) 

 
  
 
Dostavljamo doljnji e-mail koji nam je dostavio APG RT o  mogućnosti sudjelovanja na EP 
superstock 600/100 u sezoni 2015. 
 
Dear all, 
  
We are the company APG Racing team a proffesional motorcycle racing team.  For the next seasson ‘2015 

we are searching young talent motorcycle riders that want to race on a high level. 
APG racing will participate at the Eni World Superbike Championship from the FIM we will take part at 

superstock 600 & superstock 1000cc.  For this we search riders that wand to take part at the highest level 

of motorcycle racing and build up a carreer as proffesional racer. 
  
We have still a few (rides)places available for the ‘2015 full season that is why  I contact you, can you help 

me to let this news go out in the open and to all young motorcycle racers with a good Racing licence to 

take part at this championship? 
  
I have attach a promo document also you can find all info on our website follow the link   

http://www.apgmoto.eu/nl/news 
  
Hereby my contacts if you have any questions or good contacts you can always contact me. 
  
Thank you. 
  
APG Racing 
HR/Team manager 
Mr. G.Gepts 
Mobil nr 0032/472.11.28.37 
pers. mail:  gerry@apgmoto.eu 
website: http://www.apgmoto.eu 
  

 


